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It has been another busy week at St Luke’s as we 
hurtle towards the Easter break. I would like to 
begin by thanking you all for your kind donations 
to our Red Nose Day appeal last Friday. £270 was 
raised in total for this worthy cause.  
 
It was lovely to see so many of you at our Parent 
Consultation Meetings on Wednesday. I know 
you will have heard many pleasing words about 
your children and their hard work and good 
behaviour shown in school. 
 
Next week is our final week in school before we 
close for the Easter break on Friday, re-opening 
on Tuesday 22nd April. We have a busy week 
planned with our annual Easter egg competition, 
Easter breakfast and Year 4’s residential visit up 
to Bradley Woods! 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Ackroyd  

Headteacher 
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As part of the 'Great Bradford Spring 

Clean 2025' children from Year 5 and Year 

6 have worked with Mr Towriss this week 

litter picking and sprucing up the areas 

around our school. Thank you all for your 

hard work.  
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‘You’re a Star’ award winners! 
Reception: Rory – excellent maths work – knowing his number 
bonds to 5  
Year 1:  Delilah – excellent maths work – writing equations in 
different ways  
Year 2: Lucas – always listening and doing the right thing in PE 
Year 3: Zuzanna – coming back and settling in extremely well, 
we missed you! 
Year 4: Katie – doing an amazing job leading ‘My Happy Mind’ 
sessions 
Year 5: Lucas B – always doing the right thing 
Year 6: Noah – a positive attitude – always being incredibly 
polite and helpful 

 
Writing Award winners! 

Reception: Finlay – sounding out carefully when writing his 
sentences  
Year 1: Maciej – much improved handwriting  
Year 2: Liyanah – a fantastic piece of writing about Florence 
Nightingale  
Year 3: Hammad – writing a great diary entry  
Year 4: Jack – an excellent information leaflet all about sea 
creatures 
Year 5: Kerry – Jo – always doing her absolute best in English  
Year 6: Liam – a much improved effort in writing 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Well done to 

our top 

attending class 

– Reception 

with 99%!  

Our whole 

school 

attendance this 

week is 95.5%  

Well done to St-Luke House of the Week with   

239 house points! 

Celebrations and Achievements 


